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Broj:_____/12                       
Tuzla, 25.09.2012.g. 
 
 
 
 
Subject: Letter of support workers in Mexico: -   
 
 
Dear workers of Mexico  
 
Independent Trade Union of Workers of chemistry and nonmetals in the Federation of Bosnia 
and Herzegovina this letter of support he wants above all to show their dissatisfaction and 
strongly oppose the reform of labor legislation that is currently in parliamentary  procedure in 
your country. 
 
We want you to know that the Independent Trade Union of Workers of chemistry and 
nonmetals in in the Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina with you and to persevere in battle 
and accomplishing your union rights, and will provide their support in all aspects of trade 
union struggles and conducting trade union activities.  
 
Workers of Mexico, you are not alone, you are with your colleagues from Bosnia and 
Herzegovina, and because you know that you can always count on us and our support. 
 
Together to achieve union goals!   
 
 
 
      President  Independent Trade Unions 
      Workers chemistry and nonmetals in  
     Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina 
 
        ___________________________ 
                     / Kata Iveljić / 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


